

From: Terrence Stapleton [mailto:tstapleton@wita-tel.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2007 10:57 AM
To: Danner, Dave (UTC); Saunders, Wilford (UTC); Thomas, Brian (UTC)
Subject: WUTC Workshop "Telecommunications Trends in WA State"
Good Day, Gentlemen:

 

Attached for your information and review is a PowerPoint presentation on “The Multiplay Competitive Marketplace in the U.S.” by Matt Davis, Program Director, Consumer Multiplay Services, IDC, to the Washington and Oregon annual meeting in Bend, OR, on June 6.

 

We think the presentation was very insightful and informative, and provides very strong support for the “competitive” nature of the communications marketplace.

 

We submit this material for your consideration and discussion at the June 27 Workshop.  Thank you for taking into consideration this material in the workshop discussion on “Competition.”

 

terry

 

TERRENCE STAPLETON
Executive Vice President
WA Independent Telephone Assn
P O Box 2473
Olympia  WA  98507-2473
360-528-3304 (Desk)
360-352-5453 (Office)
360-352-8886 (Fax)
tstapleton@wita-tel.org
 

 

